
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
Chris Pike, Finance Director 

Date: 

 
November 14, 2016 

Subject: 

 
Approval of Agreement with ConnectSouth for Georgia 

 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

To approve an agreement with ConnectSouth in the amount of $63,000 for 2017 state 
legislative support.  
 

BACKGROUND 

 
Since the City’s inception, the City has realized considerable value for the support and 
services provided by our lobbyist group. ConnectSouth has helped communicate the City’s 

message to various state representatives and worked diligently to ensure our needs are 
heard at the state capitol. As with many professional services contracts, the value grows as 
the relationship grows. While other firms may be able to provide lobbyist services to the 
City, it’s ConnectSouth’s unique understanding of the City’s needs that make it best suited 

to provide continued support.  
 
ALTERNATIVES  

 
Council could decide to not renew a contract for lobbying services. Staff does not consider 
this the best option given the past value realized through the services that have far 
outweighed the cost. Council could also decide to competitive bid out the services through a 

RFP. It is staff’s opinion that because of this unique relationship and because of this 
contract’s relatively small value, the City’s best interests are maintained by continuing our 
contract with ConnectSouth. Despite other firms providing similar type of services, staff 
recommends a Single Source agreement over a competitive procurement process such as a  

RFP. 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

It is respectfully requested Council approve the Single Source agreement with 
ConnectSouth. 
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